COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA
Office of the Governor

Glenn Youngkin

Governaor

August 12, 2022

President Troy Paino
University of Mary Washington
1301 College Avenue
Fredericksburg, Virginia 22401

Dear President Paino:

I have received a letter in response to a request for approval regarding an early faculty retirement
plan at University of Mary Washington, which was approved by the University’s Board of
Visitors on February 18, 2022.

As Governor, the Code of Virginia § 23.1-1302 and 2020 Appropriation Act §2-6.01, paragraph
m. 1. requires me to review and approve the proposed Plan prior to its execution. After review, [
have determined that the plan complies with the limitations set out in the Code and the
Appropriations Act.

As required by the Code of Virginia, [ have carefully reviewed the proposal and hereby grant
approval for the University of Mary Washington to implement the submitted retirement plan. [
ask that you provide periodic updates to the Secretary of Administration, the Secretary of
Education and the State Council of Higher Education for Virginia through the duration of the
plan.

Sincerely,

Glenn Youngki

c: The Honorable Janet D. Howell, Chair, Senate Finance and Appropriations Committee
c: The Honorable Barry Knight, Chair, House Appropriations Committee
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